                       Announcing the Sixth Annual
 Vine Deloria, Jr. Indigenous Studies Symposium
                                                   Hosted by
                                Northwest Indian College

             Bellingham, Washington – July 7, 8, 9, 2011
The purpose of this symposium is to bring together Native and non-native scholars and tribal elders who are interested in honoring the life and work of our friend, colleague, and mentor, Vine Deloria, Jr., and in presenting new ideas and expanding knowledge in several key areas that Vine devoted his life to. The symposium this year will focus on law and policy issues.  The symposium itself will be organized as a series of intellectually driven panels – no “workshop” type presentations – and specially invited speakers addressing these issues.  Individual presentations may be formal or informal, but in keeping with the spirit of Vine, there will be no PowerPoint or other electronic presentations. 
The Vine Deloria, Jr. Address will be given by Dr. Tom Holm.
            Registration fee - $100 (includes lunches and salmon dinner) 

Most people fly directly into Bellingham.  Others fly into Seattle and then rent a car.  The Bellair Airporter Shuttle also provides transportation between the Seattle and Bellingham airports – about a two hour drive.  Call 360-380-8800 for reservations.  Tell us in advance of your arrival plans and we will pick you up at the Bellingham Airport.
Bellingham is only 45 minutes away from Vancouver, British Columbia, Canada.  If you are planning to travel to Canada, you now need a passport.

Both the Hampton Inn – ten minutes away (360-676-7700) and the Silver Reef Casino – five minutes away (360-383-0777) have reserved  small blocks of rooms at a special conference rate.  Tell them you are with the Deloria Symposium.   Summer room reservations in Bellingham need to be made as soon as possible.

For additional information on registration, lodging, meals and other logistics, please contact:

                                Angel Jefferson, Symposium Co-coordinator

                                                  Northwest Indian College

                                                     2522 Kwina Road

                                                  Bellingham, WA 98226

                    Telephone: 360-392-4287 - email: ajefferson@nwic.edu      
      For other information please contact: 

                                      Steve Pavlik, Symposium Co-coordinator

                           Telephone: 360-392-4307 - email:spavlik@nwic.edu
